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Individuals with disabilities who require accommodations to access City facilities, services or programs, or who would like information on the City's compliance 
with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) of 1990, may contact the City’s ADA Coordinator at (650) 329-2368 (voice) or e-mail ada@cityofpaloalto.org 

Leaves are also a valuable ingredient 
in making your own compost. Free 
compost workshops and compost bins 
are available. For more info, visit 
www.cityofpaloalto.org/compost 

Weekly Street 
Sweeping is Back!
Starting October 16
Leaf season is here! Starting on October 16, and continuing 
through mid-February, streets in Palo Alto will be swept on a 
weekly basis. Street sweeping keeps our roads and paths safe, 
reduces flooding, and keeps litter out of our creeks and bay. Please 
help keep our streets and neighborhoods clean by:

1. Parking your car off the street on your designated weekly
sweep day.

2. Keeping your leaves and yard trimmings off the street.
It is illegal to place them in the street.

3. Raking leaves off storm drain grates during rains to prevent
flooding.

For your street sweeping schedule and more information, visit 
www.cityofpaloalto.org/streetsweeping 

For questions, contact: 
Public Services
(650) 496-6974
pwps@cityofpaloalto.org

Your raked leaves and yard 
trimmings can go in your green 
cart with food scraps and soiled 
papers.

For questions, contact:
Public Services
(650) 496-6974
pwps@cityofpaloalto.org




